
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

I hope you all enjoyed the snow! It has been a fun break but we are all excited to see our kids 

back at school. We have missed you! 

 

As a reminder, this Tuesday is now a snow make up day for students. We will be in school on 

Tuesday.  

 

Benchmarks have been rescheduled for this week. All students will take assessments in reading 

and math. 8th graders will also take a science assessment.  

 

The 6th grade field trip to Atlanta, including CNN, World of Coke, and Georgia Aquarium is 

coming up. All money is due by January 31st. You can pay by cash, check, money order or online 

through the K 12 payment option. If you have any questions about the trip, please contact your 

child’s homeroom teacher.  

 

Career Day is coming on February 23rd. I have attached a flier to this week’s email update. If you 

are interested in helping, please contact Mrs. Regina Smith at the school. 

 

Basketball will play on Monday of this week at Northern and Thursday at home against 

Southeast. Wrestling will be home on Monday and Wednesday and at Southeast on Thursday.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


